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. April 26,1996
PY-CEl/NRR-2046L

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

'

Washington, D.C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Subject: Withdrawal Of A Previously Submitted
License Amendment Request (TAC No. N87175)

Gentlemen:

A license amendment request was submitted on June 18,1993 (PY-CEl/NRR-1647L),
involving revision of Technical Specification Figure 5.1.1-1, and various references to
this Figure throughout the current Technical Specifications.

Amendment 69 (the improved Technical Specifications) made changes to the
associated Specifications that, when implemented, will obviate the need to process the
above requested changes to the current Technical Specifications. Due to the
anticipated implementation of those changes within the next several months, the
changes requested in the June 18,1993 submittal are hereby withdrawn.

If you have questions or require additionalinformation, please contact
Mr. James D. Kloosterman, Manager - Regulatory Affairs at (216) 280-5833.

Very truly yours,

h <t<

v Donald C. Shelton
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cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident inspector Office
NRC Region 111
State of Ohio y j
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